
Mr. Charles Kochakian, Chairman 
Holy Cross Armenian Church 
54 East Haverhill Street 
Lawrence, MA 01841 

Dear Mr. Kochakian: 

April 22, 1985 

H.E. Archbishop Torkom Manoogian asked me to thank you in his 
behalf for your kind invitation to attend the farewell banquet for 
Fr. Baret Yeretzian. 

His Eminence regrets that he will be unable to attend the 
banquet due to previous engagements. 

Sincerely, 

Sylvia Terzibashian 
Secretary to the Primate 



J ' ' ,.a. 
un~rP. 1uu.2 ~u.su.usu.ubU.B8 u.n.u..P.bLU.llU.u b4b'l.b8fl 

lfblJU4ft8"\i lOP\;uUfl 

HOLY CROSS ARMENIAN APOSTOliC CHURCH OF GREATER LAWRENCE 
54 E. HAVERHILL STREET, LAWRENCE, MASSACHUSmS 01841 - 683-9942 

The Very Rev. Baret Yeretzian 
Pastor 

His Grace Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 

April 17, 1985 

Primate of the Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

Dear Serpazan Hayr: 

On June 2, 1985, a farewell banquet will be held for Hayr Soorp Baret 
Yeretzian at 1:00 p.m. in Der Vartan Avakian Church Hall. We cordially 
invite you to be with us on this day in order that we may join together 
to bid Hayr Soorp best wishes for success in his new position as Pastor 
of the Saints Sahag and Mesrob Armenian Church in Providence, Rhode 
Island. 

, It would be a great honor if you could be with us on this occasion and 
sincerely hope that your busy schedule will not prevent you from being 
with us. 
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Respectfully yours, 

c~~ /{d4L~,....._.,.__ 
Charles R. Kochakian, Chairman 
Parish Council 


